
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum 
of the City Council of Milton, Georgia, will be 
present on September 18, 2023, beginning at 

11 a.m. attending a presentation related to the 
Windward Parkway/Highway 9 strategic master 
plan. This will take at the North Fulton CID office 
at 1000 Avalon Blvd., Suite 100, in Alpharetta, 

Georgia, 30009. 

 This Public Notice is in accordance with 
O.C.G.A. 50-14-1. No final action or other 

official business will be transacted.

This is the 17th day of September 2003.

______________

Tammy L. Lowit, City Clerk




